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THE COMMITTEE ON Energy and Natural Resources

to which was referred SB 227-FN-A

AN ACT relative to an assessment of solid waste facility
setback requirements and making an appropriation
therefor.

Having considered the same, the committee recommends that the Bill

BE RE-REFERRED TO COMMITTEE

BY A VOTE OF: 5-0

Senator David Watters
For the Committee

SB 227 directs the department of environmental services to contract for an assessment of the current
set-back requirements that are applicable to the permitting of new solid waste facilities. The
proposals for the contracts shall include assessments of the environmental, safety, and technical
aspects of set-back requirements and related protections in current state law and administrative
rules that are applicable to the permitting of new solid waste facilities. Additionally, the department
will make the final report available to the public and accept public comment. The language of SB 227
was amended into SB 61, the Senate Energy and Natural Resources committee voted to re-refer SB
227 to committee.
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FOR THE CONSENT CALENDAR

ENERGY AND NATURAL RESOURCES
SB 227-FN-A, relative to an assessment of solid waste facility setback requirements and making an
appropriation therefor.
Re-refer to Committee, Vote 5-0.
Senator David Watters for the committee.

SB 227 directs the department of environmental services to contract for an assessment of the
current set-back requirements that are applicable to the permitting of new solid waste facilities.
The proposals for the contracts shall include assessments of the environmental, safety, and
technical aspects of set-back requirements and related protections in current state law and
administrative rules that are applicable to the permitting of new solid waste facilities.
Additionally, the department will make the final report available to the public and accept public
comment. The language of SB 227 was amended into SB 61, the Senate Energy and Natural
Resources committee voted to re-refer SB 227 to committee.


